Jim, 

We are invited to the 2nd annual Ft. Thomas “Salute to Veterans” on Nov. 11.  The time would be from 12:30 to 2:45.

Pam is looking into getting a bus reserved.  There are guest speakers and displays.  We went there last year and the students really enjoyed it.  I am planning on having them write about their experience in the days after the trip.  I was just wondering if you could present this at the next gathering of the Board.  

Thank you.

Rebecca P.

